FLYNN, THOMAS

From: FLYNN, THOMAS

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 4:38 PM

To: FLYNN, THOMAS

Subject: Woodbridge Green Team - 2021 Visioning Meeting

Greetings, Woodbridge Green Team Members & Volunteers:

This email is being sent in order to gear-up for some wonderful new sustainability initiatives. Our 2021 visioning meeting will be held in conjunction with our friends, the Woodbridge Environmental Commission, on **Tuesday, May 25th at 5:30pm at Town Hall** (01 Main St., Woodbridge) located in Council Chambers. To best ensure social distancing and covid-19 protocols, we kindly ask that you reply to this email if you are considering joining the meeting.

Thank you to all for your support with regard to our highly successful sustainability efforts. If you know of anyone else that might be interested in joining, please let me know and they will be contacted accordingly.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach-out.

Enjoy the rest of your week, and hopefully we'll see you at our meeting later this month.

Best, Tom

Thomas C. Flynn

Thomas C. Flynn, M.P.A., CFM

Floodplain Manager
Division of Engineering
Township of Woodbridge
Direct: 732.602.6057

Thomas.Flynn@Twp.Woodbridge.NJ.US

